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CIRCULAR NO. 01                      DATE: 01.01.2024 

TO ALL OUR AFFILIATES/MEMBERS 

 

NEW HORIZONS: WELCOMING 2024  

WITH HOPE AND DETERMINATION 

 

As the clock strikes midnight, marking the onset of the New Year 2024, we bid a 

heartfelt farewell to 2023, a year replete with challenges, achievements, and 

invaluable lessons. It is a moment to reflect, rejoice, and rejuvenate our 

commitment to our organization and its members. 

 

2. The past year has been a testament to our collective resilience and unity. 

Together, we have navigated the complex landscape of the banking sector, 

advocating for the rights and welfare of our members.  

 

3. The State Bank of India has registered a record profit, resulting in 

materialization of many new benefits, and resolving long-pending issues of 

pension anomaly for both serving and retired members of this great organization. 

Our journey was not without any hurdles, but it fructified due to our shared belief 

in the core values of trade union. Our commitment of Nation first, the 

Organization second, and Individuals last steered us through. 

 

4. As we step into 2024, let us embrace the New Year with renewed vigour and 

optimism. This year, we pledge to continue our unwavering commitment to the 

welfare of our members and the prosperity of our esteemed organization, the State 

Bank of India. We remain dedicated to fostering an environment where ethical 

values and collective well-being are paramount. 

 

5. The essence of our strength lies in our unity and collaboration. Working 

together in unison is not just a choice but a necessity to pave the way for our 

State Bank of India to scale new heights. This unity will also strengthen our 

beloved All India State Bank Officers' Federation (AISBOF) ensuring that our 

members achieve the utmost satisfaction in their professional endeavours. It is 

through our concerted efforts and mutual support that we will continue to make 

significant strides and uphold the legacy of our organization. 

 



6. Our mission for the New Year will be on furtherance of our member centric 

initiatives, making our beloved bank the most sought preferred Bank in the globe, 

enhancing member engagement, and ensuring that the voice of every member is 

heard and valued. We are committed to working closely with our management to 

address key issues and collaborate on strategies that benefit all. 

 

7. We extend our deepest gratitude to each one of you for your relentless support 

and solidarity. Your dedication and passion are the bedrock of our Federation. As 

we embark on this new journey, let us carry forward the legacy of unity and 

strength that defines us. 

 

May the New Year bring you and your families health, happiness, and 

prosperity. Together, let's make 2024 a remarkable year filled with success 

and positive impact. 

 

#OurUnityLongLive   

 

With greetings, 

 

           
(A Saiprasad)    (Rupam Roy)       (Deepak Kumar Sharma) 

 Chairman        President              General Secretary 
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